
28/08/2021 

MRS Julie Malcolm 
6 Careel Head RD 
Avalon Beach NSW 2107 
Juliemalcolm22@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

To the approval team
As a long time resident of this wonderful area I’m really confused about the lack of concern of 
the effect this building will have on the greater environment and everyday community life. 
Destruction of native fauna, lack of thought for the native animals, complete disregard for local 
building standards and the total traffic chaos resulting from the excavation that will effect both 
residents and non residents alike when trying to go about their daily lives. 
Please also think of the the precedent this could set moving forward for our small community if 
this goes ahead … what message are we giving to our kids and grandkids, that we cared more 
about this building than we did about the environment they will inherit? 
Thanks for the consideration … please don’t approve.
Kind regards, Julie Malcolm 
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